BROWN HILL PROGRESS ASSOCIATION GENERAL MEETING 

 Minutes Sept 19th at the Brown Hill Hall backroom (Masks are optional)

 Meeting to follow AGM

Chairperson,   Brendan       

 In Attendance: Brendan Stevens, Jason Tinetti, John O’Brien, , Bernie Brisbane, Brian Green, Ron Damen, Sarah Greenwood Smith,  Peter Fisher, Phil Knowles
 Apologies:Sherene Mournier.  Hazen Cleary,
Previous Minutes:  Read and acceptance moved Brendan     Second Jason  All in favour 
Business arising from previous minutes:    None

Correspondence In:

Upcoming Seniors Festival announcement /invite

Enquires re Tree Planting Day

Enquiry re Fire Awareness

Invite to attend Bunnings Xmas event

Invite to Minefield Film Sep 17

Newsletters Pootilla and Canadian Landcare

Grants update from Catherine King

Brown Hill Garage Sale update

 Correspondence out 

Minutes of August Meeting

Thanks and PO update to Catherine King

Response to Tree Plant Enquiries

Correspondence acceptance moved  Brendan  ,  seconded  Jason   All in favour

Treasurers Report:  As seen in the AGM .

 Ron added  outgoing $111 to the Lions club for defib pads

     Working account current balance $ 26,020,79

Report Acceptance moved Ron   seconded Brendan

Business arising from Correspondence and Treasurers Report: 

John asked the question, Should we be looking at spending some of our Investment funds ?

Discussion  Sarah:  Invest in promotion and rebranding of BHPA

                                Maintain financial support for Newsletter

                   Brendan: Work on new reserve with some memorial to the pool and hard work of community to build and maintain it over 60 years. 

 To be revisited when council community consult is presented.

 Other Business:

After discussion it was agreed that we trial bi-monthly meetings with the first one in February.

Also trial moving the meetings to the 2nd Tuesday of those months. 

Therefore the next meeting will be in November on the 2nd Tuesday

Post Office News. Construction going ahead with council approval in Water Street. Still a sticking point with the placement of the Post Boxes. We will help celebrate the grand opening perhaps with a BBQ.

Tree Planting completed along Old Melbourne Rd. Thanks to Sherene for representing BHPA

Ron -Concerns about whether committee members should have a “Directors ID number”

         Brendan researched and thought not but agrees it is a very Grey area.

         Brendan will email Community Governance Officer Kay Miller to perhaps clarify.

Sarah will ask Ben to investigate if we have to do anything to protect our Domain name.

Sarah –Newsletter update; Spring Newsletter currently being prepared and should be delivered around mid October. 

 School board update:  There is currently an Acting Deputy Principal while Geoff is on long service leave 

  Round the table:

Bernie still unhappy with very modern 3 story house being built overlooking his property

Brian :  ? any of us look into future public events, BBQs or fundraisers.

        Agreement that we have to small of a crew for a Bunnings BBQ event

  John suggested another Park Run BBQ perhaps at Xmas. Brendan will see Parkrun people and see if it suits and work on it at next meeting

Meeting closed 

Next meeting :    Tuesday November 8th—7pm    At the Brown Hill Hall 

